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2nd May 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Summer Holiday Club based at The Firs Lower School 23rd – 27th July 2018 
 
The Firs Lower School is pleased to announce that they will be hosting a Summer Holiday Club for the 
first week of the school holidays. The Summer Holiday Club is open to all children from reception class 
to 9 years. The Holiday Club will operate from the Hollows and the children will also have access to the 
field and outside classroom for outdoor play and activities. 
 
The club is well equipped with a range of play activities and equipment to suit the age range attending.  
In addition there will be a programme of structured activities for the week that will be provided at no extra 
cost. 
 
The Holiday Club will open on 23rd – 27th July 2018 Opening times will be 8.30am to 5.30pm daily. 
Parents/carers can book all day or half days. 
 
The charges are as follows 
 
Full day                         £25 
(8.30 to 5.30 pm)                    
 
Half day                         £14 
(8.30am to 1pm or 1pm to 5.30pm)   
 
 
Please find attached a booking form which should be handed in to Mrs Edwards or the school office by 
15th June 2018. 

 
Spaces will be limited and we won’t be able to accept booking requests after this date. 
 
Confirmation of places will be given in writing along with an invoice for payment by childcare vouchers or 
via parent pay. All invoices will need to be paid by 29th June 2018 to secure the booking. If you have any 
questions or queries please do not hesitate to speak to Mrs Edwards or call the school office on 01525 
402735. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Adam J G Campbell 


